
Dear fellow Alumni, 

 

A new academic year is upon us and this year 
started with some major milestones for UHCL. 
This semester we welcomed our largest 
freshman class and officially hit 81,000 alumni. 
In a few weeks, we will be celebrating UHCL’s 
50th anniversary and the accomplishments of 

our honorees at the 50th Gala and Alumni Celebration. 

 

The start of a new academic year is also an opportunity for a restart, a refresh, a 
refocus. The UHCL Alumni Association has completed its board restructuring and 
installed a new Board of Directors. The Alumni Association will continue collaborating 
with university leadership to achieve our objectives while aligning with key initiatives. 
This academic year, a major focus will be on student engagement. I’m truly honored 
to serve as the chair of this diverse and accomplished Board of Directors 

 

To my fellow Alumni in Austin, Dallas, New York and Washington DC, I want to 
highlight our upcoming Regional Events with the President where you will have the 
opportunity to reconnect with fellow alumni, share your experiences, and hear about 
the exciting developments and future initiatives at UHCL. Close to home, look out for 
Halloween and Fall community events at our Clear Lake and Pearland campuses. 

 

Finally, the Board of Directors and I are at your service and look forward to your 
engagement and support. 

 

 

Go Hawks! 

 

Sincerely, 

Kanch Weerasinghe ‘98 BS, ‘00 MS 

Chair, Alumni Association 

 

https://www.uhcl.edu/alumni/association/board
https://www.uhcl.edu/alumni/events/
https://www.uhcl.edu/alumni/events/

